

Ron DeSantis Governor

December 19, 2023

Dear Friends:

As Governor of the great state of Florida, I am honored to welcome you to Lauderhill for the T-10 Cricket Tournament. This 10-day event is sure to be action-packed for cricket fans as players from California, Florida, Illinois, New York, Pennsylvania, and Texas compete in matches.

We are glad T-10 Cricket USA brought his event to the Sunshine State. Florida offers a thriving sports industry, and we are proud that some of the world's greatest sports teams, franchises, and athletes call Florida home. Our tourism industry has never been stronger, and thanks to visitors like you, our economy continues to soar to new heights.

During your stay in Lauderhill, please enjoy Florida's beaches, entertainment venues, nightlife, culture, and award-winning restaurants.

Best wishes for a safe and memorable event!

Sincerely,

Ron DeSantis Governor